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KIDDER TOWNSHIP BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
Solar Power Generation, Proposed Amendment to the Zoning Ordinance Public Workshop Minutes
Thursday March 10, 2022 at 4:30pm
Chairman Tom Bradley called the Solar Power Generation, Proposed Amendment to the Zoning Ordinance Public Workshop of the Kidder Township Board of Supervisors to order at 4:33 P.M. on Thursday March 10, 2022 at the Kidder Township Municipal Building, Lake Harmony, PA.

ROLL CALL: Supervisors Bradley, Berger, Pantages, Gluck and Klotzman were present along with Township Manager Suzanne Brooks, Secretary Tammy McMahon and Solicitor Robert Yurchak.
AUDIENCE COMMENTS/PARTICIPATION: Ed O’Melia, Bob Dobosh, Raelene Eckley, Ron Hassler, Cindy Pantages, George Spencer, Mark Peterson, Fred Mourar, Bruce Howard, Anthony Giovannone and Rob Snyder.
PROPOSED ZONING ORDINANCE AMENDMENT, SOLAR POWER GENERATION DISCUSSION:
A presentation from Dave Weightman & Parker Sloan with Cyprus Creek Renewables was heard and questions and concerns from the audience in regards to the proposed amendment to the Zoning Ordinance regarding solar power generation.
Items discussed were the benefits of a solar farm in the Township and concerns from Residents about the wildlife, trees and noise.
Supervisors did not involve themselves in the discussions, rather they were there to listen and learn more about the project and the proposed ordinance amendment.
MOTION was made by Mr. Bradley to Adjourn. Motion carried 5-0. The Meeting was adjourned at 5:32 P.M. 

       ______________________________
           Tammy McMahon, Secretary

